STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA

1000 RI0 BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

February 1, 1984

Mr. Ralph Abbot

1808 Knudsen Street
Farmington, NM 87401

Re: Palmer #1 6=17-29N-13W

Dear Ralph:

The last report you submitted on the referenced well stated
that you would complete testing in December 1982. We have
received no report of testing and inspection of the well site
indicates that no work has been done. This well has been in

temporary abandonment without authority and is also missing
a well sign.

You are hereby directed to plug and abandon this well.
Sincerely,

258,

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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